From: Kitty B. Kahn <kittybkahn@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 16, 2022 5:52 PM

To: Hanzel, Hillary <HHanzel@a2gov.org>; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>

Cc: Adam Zemke <zemkeada@gmail.com>; Seyfarth, Heather <HSeyfarth@a2gov.org>
Subject: Please include Center of the City in the PROS Plan.

| am writing to ask you to include the Center of the City in the PROS Plan. In 2018, the Center
of the City was designated as an urban park (see below) on the Ann Arbor City Charter:

Center of the City

SECTION 1.4.

The City-owned public land bounded by Fifth Avenue, and William, Division and Liberty Streets shall be retained in public
ownership, in perpetuity, and developed as an urban central park and civic center commons known as the “Center of the
City.” (Section 1.4 added by election of November 6, 2018)

Therefore, the Center of the City should be designated as a city park and included in the city's
PROS Plan.

Thank you. | would appreciate a reply. -Peace, Kitty
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